
 

 

Common Area Tile Replacement  

 

Your Lindo Mar Board of Directors has recently approved an enhancement project for the resort 
after receiving comments from the members.  This project aims to replace all the tiles found in our 
common areas, which will have a profound effect on the resort’s appearance. 

We are writing to inform you that you may notice significant noise and traffic throughout the resort 
during your stay, and although our dedicated on-site team will do everything in their power to 
minimize the disturbance to your vacation, we wanted you to be aware of the situation prior to 
checking-in. 

Currently the enhancement project is scheduled to start on or near July 11th, 2016 and continue for 
three months - through the end of October.  We apologize for the inconvenience, but we are 
confident you will be pleased with the outcome of improvements to the common areas for years 
to come.    

If you have any questions, please feel free to call Trading Places’ Owner Services at 1-800-365-
6494 ext. 1 or email ownerservices@tradingplaces.com     

Warm regards, 
 
Your Lindo Mar Board of Directors  
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